Notice of NAGASE Group Response
to the Lifting of Declaration of State of Emergency

Following the lifting of the emergency state declaration by the Japanese government on 25 May, we
will implement new working measures at the offices of NAGASE & CO., LTD. and NAGASE Group

companies in Tokyo, Osaka, Hyogo and Aichi prefectures.

6/1-6/12
Employees work from home as much as possible. We limit the number of employees working at the
office to 50% of the normal time.

(Group manufacturing companies continue to operate in consideration of safety. Please contact your

company representative for details.).

6/15-

We will update information here (Japanese only).

The NAGASE Group will continue to place the highest priority on preventing the spread of
COVID-19 and ensuring the safety of employees and business partners. We apologize for the

inconvenience and ask for your understanding.
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